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Hello, 
 

I am submitting this written testimony to register my strong ​OPPOSITION​ to 
HB0200. I believe this bill is little more than a blatant attempt to criminalize possession 
of a firearm in any household or building of any kind in which children ​may at some 
point​ be present. This places an unreasonable burden on citizens that they cannot possibly 
comply with and could not possibly defend themselves against if charged with violating 
the proposed law. The vague language of HB0200 is an open call for overzealous 
prosecution of firearms owners and blatantly unconstitutional.  
 

I respectfully request that you reject this legislation as patently dangerous and 
recognize that if enacted it will in all likelihood cause more harm than it prevents. This is 
the worst kind of overly broad and vaguely worded legislation that will create intractable 
legal problems for good and honest citizens. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
Otto Borden 
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